The Nicodemus Historical Society
R.R.#2 Box 139 Bogue, Kansas 67625
(913) 674-3311

November 22, 1994

Kenneth Hordge

Golden Heritage Tours

P.O. box 26037
Indianapolis, IN 46226

Dear Kenneth:

[ got your letter and check the other day, thank you. I hope that you can
make a trip to the area before you bring your group, it would be good to
have you hear to see first hand our historic town and township.

I encourage you to disperse information about Nicodemus and some of our
materials before you bring the group so that they have a basic
understanding of our history and where they are going. If you need any
information in addition to what I have already sent, just let me know.

Our celebration is the last week end of July 28, 29, 30th. Although this is one
of our biggest week ends, you may want to come when Nicodemus is not
busy with all the folks - just because it will give them an opportunity to see
it the way it really is all year, except that week end. You might also
consider September when we have our pioneer days. This is more of an
historical informative event. The emancipation celebration is more of a
social event with little history. What ever you think.

I am enclosing an article I wrote for the Kansas Tourism Magazine on
African American places to visit here in Kansas. This may also be useful to
you. In addition order forms for our materials for those that might be
interested.

Keep in touch. Talk with you soon.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates
President

An All African American Pioneer Town




